
 

March 19, 2020 

Dear Members, 

On March 18, 2020 Colorado Gov. Jared Polis made an executive order to suspend all 

in-person learning through April 17th. In an effort comply with this order, as well as the 

continuance of social distance to help stop the spread of COVID-19, DIRI staff will 

continue working remotely through April 17th. 

DIRI's office will remain open during this time and all staff members are available by 

email and will be returning voicemails. 

Please contact the institute if you have any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

DIRI Administrative Staff 


